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PRESIDENT'S NOTES

Well, some of us had another visit with Irv Lowven at
the Health Sciences Centre. We were given the good nevs
that Irv was being moved to Deer Lodge Centre. This was a veek
after our meeting of December 28. Irv is now. in the section nearest
Portage Avenue, on T-4 of Deer Lodge Centre.

John Guntner was in town for the holidays. Nice to see you
again John.

--------------------

I have cancelled participation in the display of vehicles
at the Western Canadian Aviation to be held in March. It didn't
100k like many of cur members could supply bikes for it this
year. Maybe another time?

Don't forget, 1996 dues are due; still only $20.00 per
year, cheap!

Also, this is the time for anyone who has aspirations to
join the executive to put their name up.

--------------------

Happy New Year to everyone! What's left of this century
seems to be going faster and faster.

See you all at the next meeting at Woodhaven Community
Club, Tuesday, January 30, 7:30 p.m.
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MORE PICTURES FROM THE OCTORER SHOW

Left, Jim Harrison's
1953 Ariel 350

Right, Mike Baraschul:'s g
1969 Matchless 500
and Kevin Koo»p's A2
1952 Indian Road Masterp®

Left, Ross Metcalfe's
1928 Scott Flying
Squirrel



Minutes of AMCM meet Dec. 28,95

The AMCM met again at H.S.C. with Irv in attendance, and in
good spirits. There were nine of us that enjoyed an evening of
casual chatter about our ills and life and some bike talk.

Elections are usually held in January; so if anyone wishes,
we can probably accomodate new blood in the executive.

There will be two books available at library draw next month.

Something to pPoNder.....ceveeeess
The January meet of 1996 will occur 1 year short of our 20year
anniversary. S0..... if you have anything you might like to see
happen...... Contact the Executive, or better yet, come to a meeting
and we®11 all discuss it. I remember a cake and treats at another
anniversary. I'm sure we can repeat that next year, or even do
better.

The Charter Members in 1977 were smart enough to have taken
pictures and our library is in possession of them. There are bodies
th

there with less weight and more hair in them. I wondar how that

could be??? Interesting viewing.

Bookworm is arranging a suitable prize for the Match-up Quiz
so stay tuned. See you next yeariil! Jan. 30, 1996. at Woodhaven.
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